
       

                          25.08.22

       

NOTIFICATION 

 

The selected candidates who are allotted seats in the OBC Women’s hostel, Nagaland 

University, Kohima Campus, Meriema are directed to pay their Hostel Admission Fee online 

using the university website and submit a copy of the transaction receipt to the concerned 

Hostel Warden on or before 3pm, 31. 08. 22, failing which their seats will be forfeited. 

The hostel will be available for occupancy from 30th August onwards only. 

 

  

           

           (Dr. Temsulemba Walling) 

                  Students Welfare In-charge 

      

Copy to: 

1. The PS to PVC, NUKCM for information 

2. The JR, NUKCM for information 

3. Revenue Section, NUKCM for information 

4. The System Admin, NUKCM for display in university website 

5. All Hostel Wardens 

6. Office file 

 


